
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Falun Dafa Association Toronto Membership: 
  
I’d like to wish all practitioners and supporters congratulations on the 27th anniversary of Falun 
Dafa.  
  
The right and freedom to practice one’s religion is a fundamental human right.  
 
The guiding principles of Falun Dafa of truthfulness, compassion and tolerance are central to a 
peaceful society.  
 
Your peaceful efforts to uphold human rights and dignity for all is honrouable.  
  
I wish you all much enjoyment during this month’s celebrations. 
  
Sincerely,  
 

 
Bhutila Karpoche, MPP  
Parkdale—High Park  
 


